NCCEAPA – Northeast District Report

Fall 2020

The NCCEAPA-NED fall meeting was held on October 23, 2020 via Zoom hosted by Christie Bell, President. Washington County Extension Director, Rebecca Liverman, welcomed everyone, and gave a brainstorming exercise to participate in. Art Bradley, the District Extension Director, gave an administrative update for our District. We recognized our newest association member, Tamara Coyne, in Nash County. Committee reports were given. We voted on two proposed committee recommendations, the first was a Membership/Benevolence change, and the second was an NED Administrative Professional of the Year Award change. Motions passed on both proposed changes.

The Northeast District was on the rotation schedule to provide a candidate for the State 2nd Vice President position, and the recommendation from the Northeast was Christie Bell, NED President. This nominee was submitted to the State officers. The new association logo has been tabled for the time being. We will discuss the logo at a later date. We are still encouraging all county offices to continue to collect items for N.C. Domestic Violence Centers, which will be delivered during the state meeting, when we host. Our professional development was a speech by Sherry Turkle, "connected, but alone?".

Respectfully submitted by Christie Bell NCCEAPA-NED President